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February 14, 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians: 

 

The vigilance of all members of our school community is of utmost importance in keeping our 

community safe. 

 

An Elizabeth Public Schools student reported this morning that they were the target of an 

attempted luring in the vicinity of Christopher Columbus School No. 15. We are currently 

working with the Elizabeth Police Department to provide as much information as possible and 

are taking action according to their recommendation and direction. 

 

We have been informed that the suspect of the attempted luring was described as a black male with 

short, curly hair who was driving a white van with tinted windows and large locks on the outside of 

the vehicle. The Elizabeth Police Department is actively searching for the vehicle. 

 

All team members at Christopher Columbus School No. 15 have been made aware of the 

incident. The Elizabeth Public Schools professional learning community will continue to remain 

vigilant in keeping our schools and administrative offices safe and secure. We encourage you 

also to remain vigilant and discuss with your children the importance of being aware of their 

surroundings and steps they should take when encountering unfamiliar people or strangers. 

 

If you see or have heard of any activity that is suspicious or similar to the incident mentioned 

above, please call the Elizabeth Police Department at 908-558-2000. 

 

Thank you for your continued support of Elizabeth Public Schools. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Olga Hugelmeyer 

 
 

Elizabeth Public Schools offers translation accessibility of district communication and materials. For further 

assistance, please contact Gina Dalton (908-436- 5730). 

 

Las Escuelas Públicas de Elizabeth ofrecen accesibilidad de traducción de comunicación y materiales del distrito. 

Para obtener más ayuda, comuníquese con Gina Dalton (908-436- 5730). 

 



 

 
 

As Escolas Públicas de Elizabeth oferecem acessibilidade à tradução de materiais e comunicação do distrito. Para 

obter mais assistência, entre em contato com Gina Dalton (908-436- 5730). 

 

Lekòl Piblik Elizabeth yo ofri tradiksyon aksè nan kominikasyon distri a ak materyèl yo. Pou plis asistans tanpri 

kontakte Gina Dalton (908-436- 5730). 

 

 .المدارس بمنطقة إليزابيث التعليمية  بتقدم خدمة الترجمة لجميع اللغات  

 

 .Gina Dalton (908-436- 5730) في حالة الحاجة لهذه الخدمة المقدمة اتصل

 


